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[bookmark: _GoBack]Elizabeth Philips Shaw began her career as a freelance journalist in 1980 with publication in Cosmopolitan magazine. In 1996 she joined the staff of the Flint Journal newspaper in Michigan, where she worked as a feature writer and later as a newsroom reporter covering the beats of Health, Environment and Outdoor Recreation. Her past awards in journalism include honors from the Michigan Press Association, Michigan Outdoor Writers Association, Rowan Education Network and Safari Club International.
 As a fellow of the Knight Center for Environmental Journalism and the Institutes for Journalism & Natural Resources, she has been privileged to study firsthand such diverse environmental issues as the waters of the Great Lakes basin, boreal forest conservation in northern Ontario, and climate change impacts in Alaska with the Union of Concerned Scientists.
She is passionate about the environment and all things outdoors, and spends a portion of each summer volunteering with conservation groups such as the Sierra Club, American Hiking Society, Earthwatch and British Trust for Conservation Volunteers (BTCV).  An avid hiker and backpacker, she has helped build and maintain trails in the Selkirk Mountains of Idaho, the North Cascades in Washington, the Arizona Trail in Arizona, and the Cairngorm Mountains of the Scottish Highlands. In 2009, she was awarded the Travelocity Change Ambassador Grant for Voluntourism and spent two weeks assisting and reporting on the work of Earthwatch scientists in the Santa Lucia Cloud Forest Reserve of Ecuador.
She now works in communications for the Michigan Municipal League in Ann Arbor, MI, and continues to contribute outdoors stories as a freelance journalist for the Flint Journal, Grand Rapids Press and mlive.com. She is the single mother of three adult children and currently resides in Genesee County, MI.
